//\Snomass Mountain Condominiums

TO: HOMEOWNERS AND TENANTS
FROM: SNOWMASS HOSPITALITY

SUBJECT: PARKING AT SNOWMASS MOUNTAIN
DATE: AUGUST 13, 2015

CC:

Greetings,

With the prompt start of the Chimney Flue Replacement project, parking is very limited at Snowmass
Mountain Condominiums. The additional Guest and Visitor parking has been eliminated for the duration of
this project. Please park your 1 vehicle in your assigned space. If you have additional vehicles, we
recommend the Town of Snowmass Village numbered parking lots which are free in the summer.

If you find someone parked in your spot, please notify us at 970-923-4950 or 970-924-6006.

If you have any further questions please contact Aaron Walker at 970-456-3349 or Jerome Simecek at 970-
923-4950.

Thank you,

Snowmass Hospitality



